
Orange Grove Elementary March 2024

March Newsletter
Message from our Principal

Greeting Tigers! March is here and we are proud to say we are
ready for our AZELLA testing that will take place the 1st week of
March. We are working really hard in our classrooms to be the

BEST AND BRIGHTEST! As we get ready for our Spring State
testing AASA let's remember the importance of coming to
school everyday and trying ours best! Our testing theme is

SuperHero’s "We will Crush The Test" Tigers it's time to ROAR
and SHINE! 

Dear OGS Parents,
We need your help in building testing courage.

March and April are our big testing months
and we ask for your assistance. Please, make
sure your child gets a good night sleep, eats a

healthy breakfast and is prepared and
positive. Remind your student that testing is

just part of their education and its a chance to
show what they have learned. With your

support and involvement, your child will be on
their way to a bright future! 

We encourage you to please,
*Do not schedule appointments or

out of town trips during testing 
days. If you already have, we 

suggest rescheduling for another
day after testing days. 

*Do not check out your child early
from school on testing days.

*Please make sure your child is at
school on time (7:40 am), well

rested and ready to do their best!

TESTING DAYS!

We will be testing for:
AZELLA- March 4-15

AASA- April 9th (Writing) 
April 15th (ELA part 1)
April 16th (ELA part 2)

April 18th (Math part 1)
April 19th (Math part 2)

AZ Science- March 19/21

THESE TEST ARE VERY
IMPORTANT!!

DATES TO REMEMBER!

March 18th- St. Patrick’s Day
dollar dress day (wear green)

March 27- PBIS Assembly
wear ORANGE

March 27- AASA Kick of
Superhero Dance 
6:00pm - 7:00pm

*2024-2025 Kinder
registration is OPEN!

Register online on ssd11.org

Theme this month is
“Step up”! Our

Character Trait is
“Courage”!


